
 

Dear Winterberry Community, 
For the past 10 years I have had the honor and privilege 
of serving as Winterberry’s kindergarten teacher. During 
this time, I have grown, both personally and 
professionally, I’ve had the opportunity to develop 
beautiful and cherished relationships with many families 
and even more children, and I’ve been blessed with deep 
supportive friendships with my colleagues. It truly has 
been one of the most nurturing and profound decades of 
my life. 
I find myself at a turning point now. For the past 5 years 
or so I’ve dreamed of creating a small oasis of magic in 
my yard – at first I thought this would be through summer camps, but over time it 
has become clear to me that what I am called to do, and what my property can 
support, is something more like a small farm school for an intimate group of 
preschool age children and a somewhat larger, but still very intimate, network of 
homeschooling families who are looking to enrich their curriculum. 
I will be stepping away from Winterberry to make this dream come true at the 
conclusion of this school year. Please accept my deep and boundless gratitude to 
each and every one of you for having been a component of the wonderful 
experiences I have been a part of at Winterberry. I ask that you lend your love and 
light to whomever becomes the kindergarten teacher moving forward. That kind of 
passion and beauty has buoyed me many a day. 
Sending you all great love and wishing for all the very, very best. 
In love and light and in deep gratitude, 
Ms. Lisa 

 

 

 

 

 

Yesterday we had a great Noon Zoom with Dietitian Amber Bell. She will be 
on campus on Wednesday, April 6th in the Multi-purpose Room 

Wednesday, April 6th 2:00-3:00pm. 
 



 
 
 

Handwork and Hang Out 
 

Beginning on Tuesday, April 5th, every Tuesday at 1:30pm 
Parents, Grandparents, Auntie and Uncles (adults within the Winterberry community) 

are invited to come to the lobby to 
knit, crochet, embroider and chat!!! 

 
Light refreshments will be served. 

Bring your projects or come to learn how to knit a Grade 1 kitty. 
 

Contact Colleen 742-0139 
if you have any questions 
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This week's Virtue is Service 
 

 

 

You are practicing 
Service 

When you: 
• Want to make difference in the 

world 
• Look for opportunities to be of 

service to others 
• Do thoughtful thins to help your 

family and friends 
• Work with enthusiasm 
• Don't wait to be asked when 

something needs doing 
• Do your part to care for the 

earth:recycle, reduce, re-use 
 

Affirmation 
I am a person of service. 

I have compassion for those who need help. 
I do my part to make a better world. 

 

  

  

Dates to Remember 
 

 Winterberry Parent Guild  

will meet via zoom 

April 7th 

6:00pm 

 

April 5th Parent Handwork and 
Hang Out 
In Lobby in the 1:30pm 

 

April 6th Parent Workshop 



Time: 1st Thursday of the month 

Topic: WPG Zoom Meeting 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

 

Winterberry Charter Council 
will meet via zoom 

April 21st 
6:00pm 

 

Time: 3rd Thursday of the month at 
6pm 

Topic: Winterberry Charter Council 
Time: 6pm 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://asdk12.zoom.us/j/519426010 

 
 

Connected Family Meals 

 

April 28th World Language Culture 
Fair 
 

May 05 Pentathlon for Grade 5 

Goose Lake 

 

Grade 8 Circus 

TBA 

 

May 18th Grade 8 Graduation 

 

May 19th Mayfest 
Last Day of School 
 

New Family Welcome 

Day/Time and Location TBA 
 

  

  

This week's Photo Gallery 

Grades 4 and 5 

Native Youth Olympics 
 

      

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001-Vi2hqRK6PfOGTT3QApw8o1PZvPBQra9_hvxy387wK71kPDu5KVQI-cZDam-DAJqTUdl73aDU1_ZtpVg0aGMgvQMgZACAk1z8sSnv6o0X8B7B8yUB5Kokv-dN0HlfoR9l9ByaG5EMb5SRsLssC_xw9aub8oL4Ei7lExgmo1_2llVCeh0ol8E4fMQbX8yop5R3DFRHQ8sMN8reyqg5gugw8pHfMOVmE8OsbJ3cw74OafqvjfV9be5ZnCaV7oSbMXNOSth4mPleip1pMVkUlC_WaFhbNd3NwMs2uywNOn1V-OZBBjqB3rGGQ3vaWjgCSlKwl3VFqp9lSkMyZ9i1bxGNLyQO0zzJgGongvi2m8LcmaCtAXNgKMRVA7zQKtRD8MjFTxkdGnfR4oaN-YLVQR614uJeSGyCebB0RoN-Z0_qotepsHMQjmM8U4p_GW9rbREbx0hF1dFhy4iydvlCvhskfJk4Jd2QukmOaEAwYICBlOBjW1okueGXrGgxqP1CVUbtV0XZzy25Rw88DPRR_50E9Rs_nZgK8xWJyOEUZ9XhUCPbyHNzDP5M91YHskbJ5zOZbFxTwYbWt4ZEzXagm5c1bkl5Nm_cdhrdBHdvlbTrY_6vPhYYYPYDVgg6z314H7ORpcuJlGgcXVHz_xwG1LOn1-4ULNU9KXuFU98g7nlYNux0qLjzxHxOPUU1jPYA9AksZ2gInRtM9dXfvCzEHII9g%3D%3D%26c%3DCRQtV6Fe41kVP8s-Y2CPz2c-_4gOJCwZpwrVCbyqUmx2X-ax03o6dQ%3D%3D%26ch%3DCCXpRpOOOrO_tyxu3Y8hR4npPQp3Mx2C09RHSO0dndwVW_hATjBsmQ%3D%3D&data=04%7C01%7Cgarrels_shana%40asdk12.org%7Ce9c702ec86ae4603d55708da134d677e%7C036ce601e95a4e46a3bd6b742ed4bb35%7C0%7C0%7C637843520460025248%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=Mu5sJ3h1qzSq4sYde1%2BlYajuX48D6Tk3teqNnCDo2fA%3D&reserved=0


    

  

      

    

  

      

 
 


